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Top Drawings in MultiPlan’s Holiday Card Program Announced 
 
Children’s artwork to be featured on custom holiday cards 
 
New York, NY, October 13, 2017 — MultiPlan, Inc. is pleased to announce the top drawings selected in its 2017 
Holiday Card program. Thousands of online votes were cast to determine the five favorite drawings, which will be 
featured on holiday greeting cards produced by MultiPlan and available for purchase. The submitting hospitals use the 
cards to raise funds that support pediatric patient activities. The top five artists receive their very own holiday cards 
featuring their artwork, a framed print of their drawing, and a cash value gift card.   
 
Congratulations to these three hospitals that submitted the top five drawings:  

• Fountain Valley Hospital, Fountain Valley, California 
• Osceola Regional Medical Center, Kissimmee, Florida 
• Upstate Golisano Children’s Hospital, Syracuse, New York 

 
See all of this year’s drawings on MultiPlan’s website at http://www.multiplan.com/providers/holiday/vote/.  
   
Cards are available for purchase through MultiPlan’s online store November 6 – 24. A link to the store will be available 
on the MultiPlan website on November 6. Proceeds from card sales will be donated to Starlight Children’s Foundation. 
“We’re proud of this program that shines a little light into the lives of everyone involved.” said Dr. Anthony Sposato, 
Chief Medical Officer for MultiPlan. “We’re thrilled to be able to expand the reach of the program through our online 
store where people can purchase additional cards.” For more information about the Holiday Card program, contact 
MultiPlan at holidaycard@multiplan.com. 
 
In addition to the proceeds from card sales, MultiPlan will make a donation to Starlight Children’s Foundation. 
Starlight creates moments of comfort and joy for hospitalized kids and their families. For 35 years, Starlight’s 
programs have positively impacted more than 60 million critically, chronically and terminally ill or injured children in 
the US, Canada, Australia and the UK. With your help, more kids and their families will enjoy Starlight Brave Gowns, 
Starlight Fun Centers and other Starlight programs at a children’s hospital or facility near you. Support Starlight's 
work by visiting www.starlight.org. 
 
The Holiday Card is just one of MultiPlan’s philanthropic programs. MultiPlan also provides ride-on toy cars to pediatric 
units at participating hospital through its Toy Car program, and awards grants to qualifying hospitals through its 
annual Rural Health Outreach Grant. 
 
About MultiPlan  
MultiPlan is committed to helping healthcare payers manage the cost of care, improve their 
competitiveness and inspire positive change. Leveraging sophisticated technology, data analytics and a 
team rich with industry experience, the company interprets clients’ needs and customizes innovative 
solutions that combine its payment integrity, network-based and analytics-based services. MultiPlan is a 
trusted partner to over 900,000 healthcare providers nationwide and to 700 healthcare payers in the 
commercial health, property and casualty, and government markets with 60 million members using our 
networks. MultiPlan is owned by Hellman & Friedman and other investors. For more information, visit 
multiplan.com. 
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